
Parkway South Community,

The new start date for physicals will be July 1st for each 2 year cycle. For example, any physical
date after July 1st, 2021 will be good for all of the 2022-2023 school year (expires June 30,
2023).

If your physical is dated on or after July 1, 2021 then it will be good through the 2022-2023
school year as well(expires June 30, 2023).

If you are new to high school athletics in Parkway, you will need to create an account through
Privit. Instructions are attached to this email and can also be located at the school's athletic
website. On the Privit website you will complete all necessary sections and upload a valid
physical.

If you already have a Privit account and the physical you used for this past year was dated after
July 1st, 2021 (as stated above), it is still good and should still be an active document in your
account. If you do not see it there please check the archives section to restore an approved
physical. Here are the steps to do that....

1.Log into your Privit account
2.Go to "Manage Documents"
3.On the top click the "Archived" tab
4.Find the most current physical in the list and click "Restore"

Even though the physical will be good for 2 years, ALL Privit accounts will still need to be
updated every year in order to verify insurance, emergency consent info, etc.

While the physicals will be good for a 2 year cycle, we still encourage all students to have a
yearly exam conducted by their primary pediatrician.

Thanks for your patience and understanding as we all navigate through the new changes and if
you have any questions, please reach out to the activities office. 314-415-7796


